
 

 

Accessibility Statement for the UK Reiki Federation 

 

The UK Reiki Federation is committed to making our online services accessible to as 
many people as possible, regardless of ability, technology, or circumstance. We want 
everyone who visits our website to be able to access the content and use our services 
easily. 

 

Accessibility Status 

Our website is built on the WordPress platform. We are currently reviewing the site to 
improve its accessibility in line with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 
2.1 level AA. 

We know that some parts of this website are not fully accessible. For example: 

• ⁠Some text may not have suLicient contrast with background colours. 
• ⁠Some images may not have meaningful alternative text descriptions. 
• Some interactive elements may not be fully usable with a keyboard or screen reader. 

We are working to address these issues and aim to make improvements during 
2025/2026  

 

What We’re Doing to Improve Accessibility 

We are taking the following steps to improve the accessibility of our website: 

• Reviewing the entire site against WCAG 2.1 AA standards. 
• Adding tools to allow users to adjust text size, colour schemes, and contrast. 
• ⁠Improving navigation to ensure compatibility with screen readers and keyboard-only 

users. 
• ⁠Ensuring all content is clearly structured using appropriate headings and labels. 

 



Requesting Information in an Alternative Format 

If you need any information from this website in a diLerent format (such as large print, 
easy read, audio recording, or braille), please contact us: 

•⁠  ⁠Email: admin@reikifed.co.uk 

•⁠  ⁠Phone: 0203 745 9746 

We’ll consider your request and respond as soon as possible. 

 

Reporting Accessibility Issues 

We’re always looking to improve the accessibility of our website. If you find any issues 
not listed on this page, or believe we are not meeting accessibility requirements, please 
contact us: 

•⁠  ⁠Email: compliance@reikifed.co.uk 

 

Commitment to Accessibility Requirements 

Although we are not a public sector body and are not bound by the Public Sector Bodies 
(Websites and Mobile Applications) Accessibility Regulations 2018, we are committed 
to meeting recognised accessibility standards and complying with our responsibilities 
under the Equality Act 2010 to make reasonable adjustments for all users, including 
those who may need additional assistance to access our services. 

 

Statement Details 

This statement was prepared on 10th September 2025 

It will be reviewed and updated regularly, with our next major update planned for 10th 
December 2025 

 

 


